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Thursday, April 1, 2021 

Dear School District of Crivitz Families, 

 This school year has been a challenge for everyone. Unlike many school districts both locally 

and statewide, with the exception of a couple brief interruptions due to quarantining or positive COVID-

19 cases, we have been able to offer in-person instruction five days a week for the entire school year. 

This was possible in large part due to the mitigation efforts instituted by the District including social 

distancing, limiting visitors, cohorting of students, contact tracing, additional cleaning, and most 

importantly, masking of students, staff, service providers, and sports event spectators. 

 Yesterday’s decision by the State Supreme Court to overturn the Governor’s order does not 

impact local ordinances and decisions regarding masking made by public and private organizations and 

businesses. At its regular February meeting, the Board of Education voted to continue requiring masks 

through the end of the school year. This action taken by the Board was irrespective of any state 

mandates or orders. 

 The District’s mitigation efforts are, and continue to be, based on the recommendations of the 

CDC, State Department of Health, and Marinette County Health Department. All of these public health 

agencies continue to recommend masking as a key mitigation strategy within schools. For the remainder 

of the school year, the District will continue its mitigation efforts against the spread of COVID-19 

including requiring mask use by students, staff, service providers, visitors, and sports event spectators 

inside District facilities. This includes school buses. Outside on District grounds, masking will continue 

to be required when 6 feet of social distancing is not possible.   

 We appreciate your understanding and willingness to work with us on providing a safe and 

healthy as possible learning environment for all of our students and staff.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Mans 

Superintendent 

School District of Crivitz 


